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We have learned that Earth is the only 

planet in our solar system with life. This is 

because we are the correct distance from 

the sun to have rain. The sun is a star it is 

a ball of burning gas. It must be very 

scary to travel in space. 

By Hamish 

This year Branton School has a new 

nursery.  It is going to be called the 

Breamish Valley Community Nursery. 

The children have lots of exciting 

things to play with. They come and 

join us for lunch. I like having them 

with us. 

School council meeting 

BRANTON NURSERY 
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We have school council meetings to keep us safe and 

decide how we want our school life to be. We use 

Democracy because it is important we make our own 

rules and we listen to everyone’s point of view. Any-

one can call a school council meeting but they have 

to get another pupil to second it. It is very hard 

work, but I enjoy it and it is fair. 

By Harriet 

 

SPACE 



                     Ancient Greeks   

 I have enjoyed learning about the Greeks. 

The pots have told us about how they                     

lived. The story of Odysseus and the Cy-

clops was very scary. The Olympic Games 

started in Ancient Greece, but only men 

and boys took part. 

By Grace 

 We go to the middle school in the fire 

van. It is bright red.   Mr Pickup and Mrs 

Thompson teach us new skills. We work 

some of the time with year 5 and some 

of the time with Whittingham.  It is tre-

mendous to use the  big gym and the 

fields . 

My favourite  activity is football round-

ers. 

ANCIENT GREEKS 

GOING TO GLENDALE MIDDLE 
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We learn lots of skills in Cooking Club. 

It is really difficult to weigh the ingredi-

ents.   

The hardest bit was making Greek honey 

cakes. Grace was team leader and she was 

very good at organizing us. 

Next time we are making plain biscuits 

and Choc Chip biscuits. 

They are always yummy to eat. 

By George 

Cooking Club 
 



 

   OUR NURSERY 

 

Check out our new 

website from September  
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Parent  and  

todd le r  g roup  

Come a l ong  w i th  

your  todd l e r  on  

a  Thur sday  

9 .30 –  11.00  

Tea and 

coffee £1.  


